St. Peter’s Academy – Miss. Brownley’s Year 1 Weekly Newsletter
	Teacher: Miss Brownley.
TP: Mrs Peach & Mrs Wale.
	Homework Subject: 
Maths – Money (due 20/1/17)
	Date: 13.01.17


	This Week: 
Another busy week. I think the children are really feeling the January blues this week as they’ve been very sleepy and some full of cold! Hopefully a rejuvenating weekend will be had by all (including us staff!)

In RE we are studying Bible stories and have explored the story of the creation of the world. At the start if the lesson we had some interesting interpretations of what God did on each day of creation! We also had some great questions such as ‘why does God need to rest if he’s so powerful?’ and ‘if God made the world then who made God?’ We began our new Science topic this week and are studying common everyday materials. In Geography we are continuing to study Hot and Cold Places and this week investigated the landscape of Antarctica.

Alongside our studies this term we are also going to study ornithology! Or to you and me, become bird watchers! We’ve registered online to take part in the RSPB’s Big School’s Birdwatch and soon we will receive our starter pack. It takes place right up to half term and we have some exciting things planned for the children. We are already collecting items to make our own bird feeders (thank you for sending these in) which Mr. Maynard is going to hang in the big tree opposite our classroom on the playground so that we can do some twitching from the classroom (in the comfort and warmth!) We’re also having a visit from Sarah Hormozi from the British Pet Food Manufacturers Association (PFMA) who is coming to talk to us about the importance of the birds in our local environment. 

There will also be an exciting announcement in next week’s newsletter about some additional winged friends that will be coming to stay in our classroom - I will provide more information about this once I’ve filled the children in - so keep your eyes peeled!  
*Umbuzo Oddizzi quiz – our password is cupcakes as is our username. (Apologies about last week’s newsletter, I’d missed the ‘s’ off cupcake).


	Homework:

Numeracy – Money. Please see overleaf for instructions of this week’s homework, due in Friday 20th January.


	Wilford’s Diary:

“Thank you for your hospitality over Christmas, Sam,” said Wilford.
This week Wilford is going home with Tom.
He will return back to school on Friday 20th Jan and he will go home with Jessica Y (when she returns to school ().

	Weekly Reminders:
*PE Tuesday and Thursday (indoor kit for both)*     and     *Book changing on Wednesday* 



	Homework due in: Friday 20th January – Numeracy (Money).




